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Warwick District Council Planning Department
Riversdie House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CVv32 5HZ

22 September 2014

Dear Sirs
Proposed Gypsy and Traveller Site, Stratford Road, Warwick

We wish to express our view that we are opposed to any permission or
otherwise being granted in respect of the above development.

Our objections are based on the following issues:-

e That the section of Stratford Road concerned being in close proximity
of the M40 motorway and the A46 dual carriageway is already heavily
used by traffic at most times of the day and this development would
compound this situation and create a potential traffic hazard;

« The development is intended to be located in an area that is already
designated for significant existing and future housing and as such
would potentially place an increased strain on resources and facilities
for this area of Warwick, and,

it is unacceptable for many reasons that any form of housing or other
accommodation should be positioned close to the existing Severn
Trent Sewerage works.

We would be obliged for this objection and its grounds be taken into
consideration when your Council views this Planning proposal in future
consultations.




